
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
Lion King 

 
Arrangements for show week 
The children have been practising really hard and now it is almost show time!  There is a lot of information to 
pass onto you, but we will try and keep this letter brief and to the points! 
 
 
Tuesday 11th July & Wednesday 12th July: Dress Rehearsal Part 1 at Upton Junior School 
We kindly ask pupils to bring along their costumes to school on this day in readiness for the dress rehearsal 
performance.  Costumes will need be taken home at the end of the school day on Wednesday in preparation for 
the performance.  
 
Tuesday 18th July AND Wednesday 19th July: Dress Rehearsal Part 2 at St Lawrence College Theatre – Taylor Hall 
– All Day 
 We kindly request for all pupils to be dropped off at the Theatre entrance at St Lawrence College between 

8.45am and 9:30am (please park in the car parks provided). Please be aware there will be no adult supervision 
until 8.45am 

 Pupils may wear non-school uniform (suitable shoes- trainers and no flip flops) but must bring along their 
costumes for dress rehearsal part 2. We advise pupils to wear lighter or layered clothing because the theatre 
can be very warm even in inclement weather conditions. 

 We ask all pupils to sign in and out of the theatre on class lists for registration purposes, which can be found 
by the door. 

 Pupils will require a packed lunch.  If your child has a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided for them 
by the kitchen.  Lots of drinks will be needed too. 

 No money will be needed during the day. 
 We hope to be able to get out at break times, so hats and sunscreen might be needed. 
 Pick up time from the theatre will be 3:45-4:15pm for convenience to allow parents who have children at other 

school’s time to travel back to the theatre.  Please come to the theatre entrance to pick them up (parking 
available). 

 We will not let any pupil leave St Lawrence College without an adult so if there is a last-minute change of 
arrangements please let the School Office know and they will contact us at the theatre. 
 

Tuesday 18th July AND Wednesday 19th July: Show Time EVENING! 
 Pupils will need to be back at the theatre at 6:30pm please, having eaten first. Again, they will need to 

register and pick up should be about 9:00pm where you will need to sign them out again. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Parent Consent and Ticket Requests: 
 
Ticket request form.  
 
If you wish to watch our show stopping performance you can purchase tickets by booking on School Money, under 
the “SHOP” header.  Tickets cost £6.00 per person. 
 
Consent form: (please click the link):- Consent form for Lion King Production 
 
Please return the consent form by Thursday 29th June. We MUST have the parental consent returned either way 
to take the children to the theatre.) 
 
If you have any questions in the slightest please see your Year 6 class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Papa-Adams  
Head of Year 5 & 6  
 

https://app.keysurvey.co.uk/f/41669564/10f0/

